

Hemsby Primary School & Nursery

School Newsletter 21st April 2023

Dear families,

I hope you have all had a restful Easter and a wonderful holiday. The sunshine has welcomed us back and we have had a great start to the Summer term.

As well as the fortnightly school newsletter containing information about your child's learning and school life, I will also be writing to you in-between with updates and school news. If you have any ideas about the types of information you would like to see in our school newsletters, then please do get in touch.

Congratulations!

Miss Starkey, a member of our Nursery team has had her baby – a boy! We send her and her family a big congratulations and we cannot wait for a visit from them!

Federation Consultation

On Monday 17th April, the governors at Hemsby Primary School and Caister Primary Federation opened a consultation on plans to establish a new federation of our four schools.

There will be four open meetings for parents during the consultation period. In the spirit of partnership parents are welcome to attend any session.:

- At Hemsby Primary School: Wednesday, 3rd May at 2:30pm and 6.30pm
- At Caister Primary School: Thursday, 18th May at 2:30pm
- At Rollesby Primary School: Tuesday, 23rd May at 2:30pm

Governors are very keen to hear your views about this proposal so please do attend one of the sessions.

Dropping off/picking up changes

From Monday 24th April, we invite you to access school via the gates at either side of the school. The main school gates will open at 8:40am ready for an 8:50am school start. The gates will then be open at 3:15pm ready for a 3:20pm pick up. Please can I also remind parents/carers of those children with white and green cards, that they have their pass ready to show at the end of the school day-thank you.



Hemsby Primary School & Nursery

Coronation Plans

We are finalising our plans to celebrate the Coronation of King Charles. Look out for more news about this next week.

Dates for the diary

Tues 25th April Kingswood Parent Meeting (Years 5 & 6) 3.30pm

Mon 1st May Day Bank Holiday – school is closed

Mon 8th May Bank Holiday following the King's Coronation – school is closed

W/C 9th May KS2 SATs week

Wed 10th May Year 3 & 4 Hi 5 Netball Tournament at Flegg High 3.30 – 5.00pm

W/C 15th/22ndMay KS1 SATs weeks

W/C 15th May Year 5 & 6 Residential Trip to Kingswood

Wed 24th May Class/Group photographs

Fri 26th May Break up for half term

Mon 5th June Return to school

Tues 6th June Year 5 & 6 'Meet STEM Superstars' Webinar

Thurs 8th June Year 6 'Coping with Challenges' workshop 1.30 – 2.30pm

Wed 21st June Year 3, 4, 5 & 6 Athletics Meeting at Flegg High 3.45 – 5.00pm

Fri 14th July Year 6 Pleasurewood Hills Trip

Fri 21st July Leavers' Assembly

Break up for summer

Wishing you all a lovely weekend.

Donna Walker Acting Headteacher